From: TRACY ANDERSEN

To: Council

Subject: Bulb Outs

Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 9:57:56 PM
Hello,

| am grateful for the "bulb outs" and hope that they achieve the intended
consequence of slowing down traffic. | am especially glad about the one on the west
side of Main, on the corner of Harrison and Main. Leaving the post office via Harrison,
approaching Main Street, could be dangerous if someone who was heading south on
Main, but then opted to get gas and suddenly cut through Harrison. | have had a
couple of close calls there and hopefully, this will help.

| really think we will need more law enforcement presence in Minturn when the new
developments are built, due to all the new influx of traffic and speeding and J-walkers
and people who refuse to stop before they head out onto Main Street from side
streets (that last one is out of control!). The bulb outs will not reform all the bad
behaviors!

Thank You,

Tracy Andersen
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